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April 2019  
 Business Meeting  

The meeting was held on the 17th at Macedonia Church.  There were 40 members in 

attendance.  Carl Horn presided over the meeting.  

  

• The Pledge of Allegiance was rendered. 

• Carl made some very positive comments about two of our members who have passed away 

recently:  Richard Garrick and Bill Crapps. 

• All new members should get a welcome packet from Carl and fill the bio/contact form and 

the indemnity form. 

• Sammy reminded everyone about the memorial for Bill Crapps is a donation to the Cast for 

Kid’s Foundation.  Sammy can take the donations. 

• Also, thanks to all who supported Donna Crapps and the Celebration of Life for Bill. 

• Jim Cushman relayed his apologies for not getting out the hard copies of the Newsletter for 

March. 

• There was one new members in attendance:  John Sanders. 

• Remember that we, ourselves, are the best recruiters.  

• Remember the following:  Wayne Fulmer, Sam Drake, Bud Dalton, Paul Shockey, and Jim 

Cushman. 

• Our blessing was rendered and lunch was served. 

• The drawing for our April tournament was accomplished.  There will be 19 boats fishing with 

38 members.    

• Meeting was adjourned.   

 

              Next meeting is on May 15th  

@ Macedonia Church. 
  

  
Meal will be Fried Pork Chops, Rice & Gravy Cole Slaw, Lima Beans, rolls, and Drink. 

Cost is $10.00 
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Tournament Results  
Our April Tournament was held on the 18th out of Billy Dreher State Park and 38 members participated.  

Nineteen boats departed on a nice day. The results were 80 fish caught at an approximate weight of 202 

pounds.  Thirteen of the nineteen teams caught limits and there was no zeroes.  There was one dead fish. 

 

April Champions 

Ed Kelly and Eddie Sloop 

19.00 Pounds 

  

April Big Fish 

Ed Kelly  

5.20 Pounds  
 

 

Congratulations!! 

 

Tournament News 
Kevin Ormerod is the Tournament Director.  If you have any questions about tournaments, 

give Kevin a call. 

  

The May One-on-One will be held on the 9th. 

 

Next Seniors Tournament is on May 16th 
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Lake Murray Seniors Bass Club  

www.lakemurrayseniorsbassclub.com  

Jim Cushman  

803-360-4350 

424 Charles Kneece Road 

Leesville, SC   29070 


